
CITY OF DORAL, FLORIDA 

STORMWATER VULNERABILITY STUDY UPDATE 
 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Thursday, September 7, 2023, at 
6:00 p.m. the City of Doral Public Works Department will hold a Public Meeting 
at the City of Doral, Doral Government Center, 1st Floor 
Multipurpose Room located at 8401 NW 53rd Terrace, Doral FL 33166.

At this meeting, in accordance with s. 380.093.F.S., consideration will be given 
to allow the public to provide input for the Stormwater Vulnerability Study 
update. The purpose of this second meeting is to allow the public to provide 
community-specific input on the results of the analysis and to reconsider 
methodologies and assumptions used in the analysis for refinement.  

Should you have any questions please contact the City Clerk’s office 
at 305.593.6630. 

Connie Diaz, MMC 
City Clerk, City of Doral 


